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Q. Is Hydro still anticipating its filing of the Near Term Generation Adequacy Report, in the 1 

Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review, by May 15, 2020? Will the Near Term 2 

Generation Adequacy Report include information, in relation to maintaining the Holyrood HRD 3 

as capable of reliable and safe operation to end baseload production, not provided with this 4 

Application or in Hydro’s responses to the requests for information filed in this Application? 5 

A. Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro intends to file its Near-term Reliability Report on May 15, 6 

2020 as scheduled. At this time the Near-term Reliability Report will contain no additional 7 

information beyond that provided in this Application and its associated responses to Requests 8 

for Information. 9 


